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Parents and Carers 

Approaching the end of Year 11 Exam Season 

Within the next few weeks the examination period for most pupils is starting to end. We are immensely proud of the 

commitment and resilience pupils have shown over this intense period. Attendance at exams and revisions sessions 

has been high and I am sure pupils will benefit from their efforts when they receive their results in August. The last 

day of year 11 will be the 16th June. Pupils will attend school as normal (a revision session will be provided for the 

physics exam), attend their physics exam and then have their final year 11 assembly. This is a lovely opportunity to 

celebrate their time at JCSC and for those pupils who are not returning to sixth form, to say goodbye. Pupils are 

welcome to stay for a final school lunch but will then be free to leave the school site after this. Some pupils will have 

exams after the 16th, they will be expected to attend both the revision session and the examination. 

 

To support those pupils who would like to return to JCSC in September, we are offering some bridging days between 

the 1st and 3rd of July. More information will be sent to you regarding this opportunity over the next few days. 

 

I wish your child the best of luck in their remaining examinations and hope you have a restful summer break. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

James Andriot  
Headteacher  
 


